





This pit is much smaller than any of the several surrounding gravel pits still in approved
operation. Materials from this small pit were largely used to pave Ciechanski Road.

Currently, much of the old pit operations along Virginia Avenue has been fully reclaimed
is currently used by KPB and the State of Alaska to refill the old pit with clean natural
materials from their construction. I have removed any known improper materials.

The lots are not suitable for constructing safe housing because they have been already mined
for gravel in the past or are the uncompacted fill.

The Diamond Willow Estates Building and Use Restrictions have always exempted my lots
from any restrictions that applied to the surrounding residential uses and those decades-old
covenants permits non-residential uses.. While [ am is in compliance, some of the most vocal
opponents of the gravel pit themselves have been violating their own covenants and not
enforcing them.

This is not just a quiet residential neighborhood. In addition to my pit, there are three other
gravel pits in the area, including a much larger one operated by Quality Asphalt Paving
across Ciechanski. The other gravel pits are much larger and more visually intrusive. There
is also a boat yard and shop, A-1 Enterprises, directly across Canvasback from me. There
also are hay fields, commercial agricultural , and a sport-fish guiding business and lodge in
the neighborhood.

The Borough found that there is no evidence of any well water impairment although this pit
has existed for many years. The Borough noted that there are many intervening septic
systems located on small lots between the residences and the Cude pit, and the several much
larger gravel pits in the area.







































































